17 February 2015

To: Chancellor Gary Miller
From: Invent the Future Steering Committee
RE: Invent the Future’s Future

The Steering Committee of the Invent the Future process has completed its final report.
As you know, 102 people have actively participated in this process as members of the
Steering Committee and/or Working Groups. While we were not able to complete the
process as originally planned given the adjusted timeline, we are confident in the work
that has been done and is presented in the Steering Committee’s Final Report. Two
versions of the Final Report are attached: 1) the Final Report of the Steering Committee
with Executive Summaries from each of the four Working Groups, and 2) the Final
Report of the Steering Committee with the complete Final Reports from each of the four
Working Groups.

We believe the Reports provide a solid foundation of ideas and recommendations for
the future of UW Green Bay and request that the Reports be widely distributed. We
expect that the Invent the Future process will continue and the foundation provided
within the attached Report be discussed by all stakeholders. In addition, the Steering
Committee would like to meet with you after you have had the opportunity to review
and process the Report.



